
From: City of Hamilton <hello@hamilton.ca>  
Sent: March 27, 2025 3:33 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Webform submission from: Request to Speak to a Committee of Council 

Submitted on Thu, 03/27/2025 - 15:33 

Submitted by: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Committee Requested 

Committee 
Emergency & Community Services Committee 

Will you be delegating in-person or virtually? 
In-person 

Will you be delegating via a pre-recorded video? 
No 

Requestor Information 

Requestor Information 
Tyler Dhaliwal 

Preferred Pronoun 
he/him 

Reason(s) for delegation request 
To address a petition submitted March 27th concerning the designation of public libraries - namely 
Central, Barton, and Red Hill - as safe drug consumption sites. I've written a letter that, should this 
request be granted, will suffice in contextualizing this matter. There are also a couple of potential 
questions I'd like to be present to field so as to  

Will you be requesting funds from the City? 
No 

Will you be submitting a formal presentation? 
No 
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